Partitioning Design Route

The Static Call Graph (a diagram showing program execution flow through the program’s functions) has been completed.  The call graph shows leaf functions, which along with the profiling information has shown which candidates will be suitable for partitioning to hardware.

Currently initial partitioning is in progress.  PGP functions will be looked at first while the LAME code is migrated to Fixed Point and tested under GCC.

The design of I/O protocols will be considered once a small number of functions have been ported and their requirements are known.  After this step we will be able to more accurately estimate communication overheads between hardware and software.  Once the prime hardware candidates have been ported and the hardware/software communication is complete this route will test and benchmark the program.  If swift progress is made the group may also investigate methods to fit more candidates into hardware.
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